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From: Ian Elstrom
To: TSP comments
Subject: Fwd: Rocky Habitat Management Strategy comments
Date: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 8:10:16 AM


---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Ian Elstrom <ianelstrom@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Apr 7, 2021 at 8:05 AM
Subject: Rocky Habitat Management Strategy comments
To: <tspcomments@state.or.us>


Dear Sirs, I am a freediver/spearfisherman/surfer that regularly uses Oregon's rocky shores. I
am a bit concerned about some of the proposed changes to sections of the shoreline that I
regularly use:


Cape Lookout Marine Conservation Area - I currently spearfish here and would like to be 
allowed to cull purple sea urchins to protect the kelp forests
Fogarty Creek Marine Conservation Area - I would like to be allowed to fish here and cull 
purple sea urchins to protect the kelp forests 
Seal Rock Marine Conservation Area - I would like to be allowed to fish here and cull purple 
sea urchins to protect the kelp forests
Coquille Point Marine Garden/Education Area - I would like to be allowed to fish here and 
cull purple sea urchins to protect the kelp forests
Cape Blanco Marine Research Area - I would like to be allowed to fish here and cull purple 
sea urchins to protect the kelp forests


-- 
Ian Elstrom
(805)300-4407


-- 
Ian Elstrom
(805)300-4407
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